
   
 
 
 
AQUATIC RECREATION SYSTEM & PLAYGROUND EQUIPMENT 
Brandon, MS 
Estimated Cost: $800,000 
 
In 2008 the City of Brandon 
decided to expand its Parks 
and Recreation system with 
the construction of a new 
aquatic recreation park and 
multiple playground parks. 
Guest Consultants, Inc. was 
contracted to assist in the 
design, management and 
contract administration of 
the project. The aquatic 
recreation park consisted of 
a new concession building 
that served as concession 
stand and restrooms for park visitors as well as housed the water operation system. 
Additionally a concrete pad was constructed for the play area where a variety of water 
spraying playground equipment was located. As part of the same project additional 
playground parks were constructed. These parks were constructed in existing park 
facilities and include new playground equipment and fences. 
 
 
 
 


